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Southern Wiltshire Neighbourhood Policing Team 

Alderbury & Laverstock beat local crime reports.

The list below provides a summary of recent local crimes from 1st to 28th February 2015.  It is not possible to list all the crimes due to confidentially issues (e.g. if the crime was violent or for domestic disputes). Please find below a selection of the 51 incidents reported to Police in our beat this month. Only 16 reported crimes this month with 35 non crime reports, this is a decrease from last month.
	Alderbury
	09/02 – Theft – Entry gained to a field, tops of pheasant feeders stolen.

	Clarendon
	No reported incidents.

	Farley
	07/02 – Burglary – Window of detached garage smashed. Two chainsaws taken from within.

25/02 – Burglary – Items of jewellery taken from chest of drawers, no signs of forced entry.

	Firsdown
	01/02 – Burglary – Unknown suspects entered property, wall mounted fire and tools stolen. 

15/02 – Burglary – Mobility scooter stolen from insecure garage.

	Ford
	No reported incidents.

	Grimsteads
	No reported incidents.

	Landford
	No reported incidents.

	Laverstock
	No reported incidents.

	Old Sarum
	17/02 – Theft – Known suspect removed items from a secure location. 

	Pitton
	No reported incidents.

	West Dean
	No reported incidents.

	Whiteparish
	12/02 – Burglary – Purse stolen from within a bag inside of a premises.

13/02 – Theft – Rear window of vehicle broken, chainsaw stolen from within. 

19/02 – Theft – Three pallets of forklift batteries collected by an unauthorised company.

	Winterslow
	No reported incidents.


Wiltshire and Swindon Community Messaging comes to Southern Wiltshire 

Community Messaging enables people to sign-up for messages by email, text and voicemail, from Wiltshire Police as well as emails from Neighbourhood Watch coordinators. Examples of messages that can be sent by the police include community policing news and events, details of area crime trends, appeals for information, crime prevention advice and outcomes of court cases.

The system will be part of national Neighbourhood Alert, which is already used by 12 other police forces and the national Neighbourhood and Home Watch Network. 

Wiltshire and Swindon Community Messaging is being commissioned by the PCC in line with his priorities in the Police and Crime Plan and commitment to involving partners, communities and volunteers in the reduction and prevention of crime and anti-social behaviour.

Wiltshire and Swindon Community Messaging is NOT monitored 24 hours a day. Always call 999 in an emergency or 101 in a non-emergency. To find out more and to sign up visit www.wiltsmessaging.co.uk or speak to your local NPT.

Your Local Neighbourhood Policing Team details







PC 1594 Henry Clissold  &  PCSO 6326 Rachel Gunn     Email: southernwiltsnpt@wiltshire.pnn.police.uk 

or contact us by telephone on the 101 non-emergency number.








